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16 May 2016 
 

Dear Chairman 
 
APPLICATIONS FOR GRANTS FROM THE SHARPE BEQUEST 

 
Applications are invited for grants from the Sharpe Bequest.  Details are given in the 

separate notes accompanying this letter.  I must point-out that the money available 
this year will be very limited; the Finance sub-Committee will look at each application 

very carefully so as to target grants in the most appropriate direction(s).  Where 
necessary we will consult with the District Commissioner. 
 

The process has been modified following last year’s consultation.  Full details of the 
discussions/decisions are recorded in the minutes of the Finance sub-Committee and 

Executive Committee (available on the District website). 
 
Completed application forms (together with the requested documentation) should be 

sent to me by 30 June 2016. 
 

If you have any questions or require any assistance please contact me in the first 
instance. 
 

Best wishes 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Tony Andrews 
District Chairman 


